Comm. Dev. Dept. Brisbane

Roud Short

November 24, 2015

Brisbane City Council c/o Sheri Spediacci, City Clerk 50 Park Lane Brisbane CA 94005

Dear Madame Mayor and Councilmembers,

I am a long-time resident and voter in Brisbane. I'd like to add my voice to the many other concerned Brisbane citizens who care about our future and want only limited development on the Baylands.

I support the Renewable Energy Alternative as the only energy-positive plan proposed by the citizens group called CREBL. It will benefit all of Brisbane through a solar farm and windmills.

The plan is the only one that will implement our General Plan and our basic community values. It will help cut down greenhouse gases and slow down climate change.

I understand we will soon be able to get our electricity from Peninsula Clean Energy, so the contaminated Baylands should be used as a resource for that clean energy. Please select the CREBL plan as the best way to protect our future.

Sincerely yours,

May - Lear Wromen

Marja-Leena Nieminen

443 Alvarado St.